
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

8th February 2024 
 
Options Evening Feedback 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following our options evening last week, I would appreciate any feedback that you may have. This can be 
done by following this link.  
 
Please remember that the options closing date is Friday 16th February, with options being made via the Sims 
parent app.  
 
If you are experiencing any difficulties with this then please contact the school via email at 
rgsenquiries@sch.im and we will get back to you with the support you need. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Ben Eyres 
Deputy Headteacher 
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